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I am completely opposed to allowing any kind of fish net pens in Puget Sound. The fact that the
WA state Dept. of 'Ecology' is even considering allowing Cooke to stay in this business in this
state is utterly appalling. Their track record of complete contempt for our laws, rules and
regulations is well known and documented. I guess if you have enough money to throw around
you can cause an agency supposedly dedicated to preserving and intelligently managing our
precious natural resources to actively work to undermine its own mission.


